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Regarding the City of Fargo Wildlife Management Program. 

The signup window for the 2023 City of Fargo Wildlife Management Program will open at precisely 8:00am on Friday, July 14, 2023. The selection will be made by the time rank order of emails that arrive to fargo.wmp@gmail.com AFTER 8:00am. We expect more demand than supply so don’t delay after 8:00 am.  

Your email MUST include your:

Name:
Address:
Phone number:
And your training session preference:
      Thursday, July 20th, 5:00pm or
      Tuesday, July 25th, 5:00pm.  
(No alternative training dates are available.)

Additional requirements for the program include, but aren’t limited to:  Participants must, attend a training session and pass both written and proficiency portions, follow all ND Game and Fish licensing rules and regulations, obtain a city permit, hunt only from an elevated tree stand that is at least 12 feet in height, complete a survey at the end of the season.

You will be notified of either your selection to training or that you were not selected (due to the time stamp on your email or incomplete information within your email) as soon as possible following the sign up.

Thank you for your interest in assisting the residents of Fargo with this important task.  Best wishes on success in selection.

Sincerely,



Fargo Wildlife Management Program
Sandhills Archery Club
Volunteer Coordinators 
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